

## Sports Medicine

Bumni Beckley, M.D.

David Cosca, M.D.

Gina Lokna, M.D.

Jeffrey Tanji, M.D.

Massimo Testa, M.D.

## Orthopaedic Surgery

Eric Heiden, M.D.

Karen Heiden, M.D.

Richard Marder, M.D.

Stephen Pinney, M.D.

Anthony Van Bergeyk, M.D.

November 10, 2005

David W. Boles, MFA 33 Concord St. Apt 1-R Jersey City, NJ 07306

## Dear David:

Thank you very much for accepting the Visiting Professorship from the Center for Sports Medicine and Sports Performance, School of Medicine, University of California, Davis. We are delighted that you will have a chance to meet the faculty, staff and students at our institution. On Monday, November 14<sup>th</sup>, at noon, we will have an informal presentation among our group on the topic of Sudden Cardiac Death in the Young Athlete where both of us will lead a very lively roundtable discussion on the topic. I see this noon discussion as the launching point for both a pilot and long term research study sponsored by Nautilus Institute.

Previous visiting professors at UC Davis Sports Medicine have been Dr. David Hughes, from the Australian Institute of Sport and Dr. Mark E. Batt, Professor and Consultant in Sports Medicine from the Centre for Sports and Exercise Medicine, University of Nottingham, UK.

On an informal note, it will be a pleasure to have a chance to meet you in person and we look forward to your enjoying a couple of Sacramento Kings' games during your stay.

Sincerely yours.

Jeffrey L. Tanji, MD

Professor, Dept of Family and Community Medicine

Associate Medical Director, Sports Medicine

UC Davis Health System